Invasive Species
2016

The State of Maine and the Town of Falmouth have initiated a
comprehensive invasive species eradication project in order to
have our native plants, birds and wildlife flourish.

Tidewater hopes to become a part of Falmouth’s project as
they progress.

Susan Gilpin is the lead on this project for Tidewater and is
also on the Town of Falmouth’s committee for the same.

For more information, check out the Town of Falmouth’s
website or email Susan at susanogilpin@gmail.com.




